
Re 2025/0664/P 
 
 
The plan for a building in the garden for a gym and office is totally unreasonable. The 
number of trees and shrubs that will have to go, and the prospect of an ugly outlook for 
neighbours who can now enjoy the garden views, means a loss to many residents on 
the street. The houses on Lancaster Grove will be equally affected, with little greenery 
and a ruined view.  
 
Please do not allow this plan.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Buzan 
17 Lambolle Road 
NW3 4HS 
 


